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HAPPENING THIS WEEK: 

MONDAY:        10:00am Prayer Meeting 

WEDNESDAY:   6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

FALL LADIES BIBLE STUDIES:  
There are two new Ladies Bible 
Studies starting this Fall.  The 
Wednesday morning study will 
return on September 6th, at  
10am.  They will be studying  

the Women of the Old Testament followed by the Women of the 
New Testament.  Contact Toots Cooper at bobbiebells1948@ 
gmail.com to join this study.  The Monday evening bible study 
will be starting a new study on September 11th, from 6:30- 
8pm using the book “Life Lessons from Acts” by Max Lucado. 
This study will run for 12 weeks.  Cost of the book is $10.   
Please let Lynn Hannon know at lkhannon10@gmail.com by  
August 28th if you would like a book ordered for you. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD:  
When you are shopping and see great  
Back to School deals on school supplies,  
be sure to pick up a few for this year’s 
shoebox collection.  Not out shopping  
regularly, feel free to give an OCC  
donation to Peggy Link or Dee Wagner  

and they will do the discount shopping for you. 

STAFFING NEEDS FOR FALL:  
This Fall we are excited to open our 4s and 
5s classroom back up for the Sunday School 
and churchtime hours, giving us two class-
rooms for kids 5 and under.  As a result,  
we have the need for more volunteers this 
Fall on Sunday mornings:   

►Sunday School 3 and under class (once a month 9:40-10:45am) 
►Churchtime 3 and under class (once every other month  
10:45am-noon) 
►Churchtime 4 & 5 year old class (once a month 10:45am-noon) 
Please contact Jenn Lewis at jennlewis@communitywesleyan 
church.com for more information about volunteering. 

MISSIONARY VISIT: On Sunday,  
August 27th, Jamie and Sandra  
Darwish will be with us sharing about 
their ministry in Lebanon to Syrian 
refugees. 

PASTOR ON VACATION: Pastor Carl 
and Cindy will be on vacation this next 
week.  The office will be open its 
regular hours (Tuesday - Friday  
8:30am - Noon). 

SHARING THE LOAD:  Galatians 6:2  
 

and in this way you will fulfill the law of  
Christ”.  In other words, no one should  
ever have to go through situations alone.   
Sunday, August 20th, from 4-5pm in  
the Fellowship Hall, you are invited into an  

atmosphere of learning, sharing, listening, encouragement, and 
supporting one another.  See Tim Polmanteer, Lynn Roesch, or  
Cindy Chapman for more information. 



Children’s Ministries Provided downstairs during 
the Sunday Morning Worship Service: 

Children 5 and Under …………………………………2’s and 3’s Room 

Junior Church for Grades K-5*………………………..CW Kidz Room 

*Junior Church children will be dismissed 
from the sanctuary before the sermon 

Churchtime Workers Next Week (8/20) 

2’s & 3’s room ……………………...……………………..Rachel Coleman 

Junior Church..........................................................Dan Perez 

Greeters .……………………………….Michael Cavallo & JoAnn Brown 

Back Door Greeter …………………………………………...Chuck Abbott 

* Please note our service is streamed live on Facebook.  If you do not want  
to potentially be on camera, please sit near the back half of the sanctuary.   

stay connected  

Website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - Noon  or by appointment 

To Contact Pastor Carl:  

phone 315-638-2222 or email  

carlchapman@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact the Church Office:  

phone 315-635-3501 or email  

office@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact Jennifer Lewis (Media Director):  

email jennlewis@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BvilleCWCChurch 

MISSED THE SERVICE?  Our church service is aired on Spectrum  
Digital channel 98 and Verizon channel 30 at 5pm on Saturdays & 
Sundays.  Videos of recent services are also on our church website. 

Scan to download  
our App  

BAPTISM: For those interested in  
being baptized there will be a meeting  
on Wednesday, August 23rd, at 
6:30pm here at the church. 

 

prayers & praises 


